Stratford School District — Statement of Standards

The Stratford School District requires that all of our curricula be linked to a standard. However, Stratford
does not adopt specific set of standards. Instead, our staff reviews standards from multiple sources and
make professional decisions within their departments about the standard that best meets our students’

needs. Those curricula are then Board approved.



